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December 3, 2015

Honorable Members
Providence City Council
City Hall

Dear Honorable Members:
Pursuant to Executive Order 2015-1, Establishing the Mayor’s Advisory Council to Reduce Gun Violence,

I am this day appointing Eugene Monteiro of CCRS as a member of the Mayor’'s Advisory Council to
Reduce Gun Violence, for a term to expire in on December 3, 2016.

Sincerely,

Jorge O. Elorza
Mayor

IN CITY COUNCIL
~JAN 07 2016

N IT 15 ("‘RDER"’@"H'MT

' _CLERK

City Hall, 25 Dorrance Street, Providence, RT 02903 |
Phone (401) 421-7740 Fax (401) 274-8240



